
September 14, 2021

Josh called a meeting to order 7:00

Old business

Young eagles update, Darrel is planing an event October 3 at camp crook.

Bert gave an update on the Airport master plan and advised there will be a meeting 
October 23 at 10 AM at the airport fire station.

The Benkert flying is scheduled for October 2nd.

With the new security plan we will need to use our gate cards to enter and exit the
airport.

The Rapid City breakfast fly in will be September 25 and they plan to start serving
at 8 AM.

The Christmas party this year will be set up by Rick and Jerry at the Ellsworth 
Museum if possible and we need to figure out a speaker.

Josh had our updated technology set up so we could view the EAA video and builders 
tip on the flat screen TV.

We shared project updates

Gary reported on the balloon festival in Hot Springs and reported on some 
information about an air park south west of Hot Springs, the airport identifier is 
SD27.

Meeting adjourned


